
 
 

PRESS RELEASE on the 2nd INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE on Brain Function 

Assessment in Learning 

 

Today, on Friday October 9, 2020, an important number of highly specialised and well-known 

academics and researchers from all over the world joined the BFAL2020 International Conference, 

held as a side event to the GENEDIS conference. BFAL2020 constitutes the 2nd Thematic Conference 

on the theme of “Brain Function Assessment in Learning”, organised online under the auspices of the 

Institute of Intelligent Systems (IIS) and hosted by the University of West Attica, Greece. 

The two-day event focuses on the convergence of cognitive studies, tools of artificial intelligence, 

neuroscience approaches and health applications in the context of a new era of multidisciplinary 

research tracks. It regroups research in multidisciplinary domains such as neuroscience, health, 

computer science, artificial intelligence, human-computer interaction, education and social 

interaction, highlighting the multiple applications of Brain Function Assessment in Learning-mainly in 

the Education and Health Fields -which become more and more promising and providing an open 

forum for the presentation of new achievements in the field together with an online space for research 

networking.  

The conference benefits from a highly qualified Program Committee led by Professors Panayiotis 

Bamidis from Aristotle University, Claude Frasson from the University of Montreal and  Panayiotis 

Vlamos from the Ionian University, as well as from a well-established Steering Committee consisted 

of renowned experts in the field. Well known academics such as Dr. Themis Exarchos, Dr. Anastasios 

Mikropoulos and Dr. Dimitrios Vlachakis honour the conference with their keynote speech 

contribution. A well experienced Organizing team from NEOANALYSIS company led by the 

Organisation Chair Dr. Kitty Panourgia contributed to the impeccable preparation and implementation 

of the conference.  An important number of reviewers and program committee members collaborated 

for the synthesis of a  special collection of high-quality research papers published by Springer in the 

LNSC Proceedings series. Participants enjoyed the lively presentations of this new research and 

actively joined the Q&A sessions. Tomorrow, Saturday, October 10, 2020, the Conference will go on 

from early in the morning until late in the afternoon. More information about BFAL2020 can be found 

on the Conference website:  https://bfal2020.iis-international.org. 

https://bfal2020.iis-international.org/

